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Rev Stephen Day 
 
As Rachel leaves the circuit for pastures new and we look back with thanks 
over her time with us, we also look forward to a new chapter in the life of 
Ealing Trinity Circuit. Rev Stephen Day will join us in September from the 
Croydon Circuit, where he and his wife, Rev Jane Day, have been based 
since 2019. The move across London is a relatively short one for Stephen 
and Jane, who served as mission partners with the Methodist Church 
Southern Africa between 2013 and 2019, in the city of Germiston near 
Johannesburg. While in Africa Stephen was a minister of Germiston Central 
Methodist Church and Jane was involved in issues of gender justice, 
leadership development and theological education. A service of welcome for 
Rev Steve will be held in early September – details below. 
  

You are invited to 

A Service of Welcome for the 

Rev’d Stephen Day
as

Superintendent Minister,
of the 

Ealing Trinity Methodist Circuit
on

Sunday 8th September 2024
at

5pm
at

Ealing Green Methodist Church
RSVP

office@ealingtrinity.org.uk


